Class of '97

As Juniors, there were many choices for us to make. Each one led us down a different path. We had a tremendous amount of pressure on our shoulders, but we didn't let it hold us back.

Our first choice was to democratically elect class officers. They were the "chosen ones." We chose them to lead us down the paths of success. Many juniors went to the class meetings to have their say on the issues at present. We compromised and came to an agreement that would be beneficial to us all. The first decision was one of little difficulty, but those that followed were intense.

Our Junior year is the year in which we order our class rings. Most students ordered their class rings from the Jostens representative who came to our school, while a few deviated and purchased this precious momento from a jewelry store. There were still a few unresolved situations. A few of our fellow juniors had not passed the Exit Exam. These students were enrolled in special enrichment classes so that when the time came, they would pass with flying colors. Unfortunately, not all students passed the exam on the second try. I commend those others who were determined to succeed and refused to take life's possibilities for granted. As the year came to an end, we realized that our time as Juniors was slipping away. Soon we'd have to come face-to-face with reality — our Senior year was just around the corner.

- Nichole Proveaux

Tahnee Allen Alvin Boatwright Alkeshia Buckner Keith Bunch





































